
 

The biggest undergraduate event of the year is coming up on March 13. Check out twitter for images on the 

13th of The Arrival of Chaos, a collaborative art installation we will be assembling during the event. Please 

invite any potential Naropa students you know to Experience Naropa. It’s going to be a blast! 

And, if you went to graduate school at Naropa, I’m sure you remember what a nerve wracking experience 

admission interviews were. Please send some happy thoughts and loving kindness to our graduate school 

candidates as they interview for admission.  
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